
 

 

Foundation Funds Junior Leadership Program in Hepburn School 

 

Last week, Prairie Spirit Schools Foundation presented a cheque to Hepburn School in the amount of 

$2,150.00 for their Junior Leadership Program. 

“The Foundation’s Learning Grants are designed to support students in Prairie Spirit School Division, one 

of the pillars that the Foundation supports is career development for students so this was an easy 

decision to support this Learning Grant application” said Denise Kendrick, Fund Development Manager 

of the Prairie Spirit School Foundation. 

The Hepburn School and community has a strong reputation and value on developing young leaders.  

The Hepburn After School Program plus the Town of Hepburn Community Coordinator are partnering 

with 7 high school students and 2 high school teachers and 1 home based educator to offer an 

integrative, real-life employment training experience and leadership program.  They are geared towards 

each student having gained life, leadership and employment skills to apply to their summer 2019 

employment and beyond. 

 


